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TOWN OF BOXFORD

 MASSACHUSETTS 

01921

      
    BOXFORD CONSERVATION COMMISSION

                   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

You are hereby notified that a Public Hearing will be held via Zoom videoconference on October 20, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. or such other time when posted to consider the

Application to amend an existing Stormwater Management Bylaw Permit for Cole School 

By Applicant:   Stephen Clifford for the Town of Boxford
for the property located at: Harry Lee Cole School, 28 Middleton Road, Map 32, Block 1 Lot 21 and 27 Main Street, Map 32, Block 1, Lot 22
To amend an existing permit to include the property at 27 Main Street as part of the construction site for the purpose of modifying stormwater management infrastructure and associated operation and management protocols to accommodate a proposed replacement and redesign of the existing school parking area, sidewalks and perimeter landscaping.
The Zoom connection information will be posted along with the meeting agenda several days prior to the date of the meeting on the Town of Boxford home page Calendar: https://www.town.boxford.ma.us/
Plans and other application information may be viewed at the Conservation Office, Boxford Town Hall, during office hours.

This is a hearing under the requirements of Boxford's Stormwater Management Bylaw, Town Code Ch. 160 and Regulations at Ch. 295. 
For the Commission,

Ross Povenmire, Conservation Director

